Chris,
Thank you for coming back to Eton CAAC on this application.

We have had a look at the revised drawings (though we note that the Design & Access Statement
remains unchanged). The scaling back of loss of original fabric is welcome.

The raising of the height of the fence on the top of garden wall to match the height of the proposed
extension which you refer to in your email will go some way to concealing it. We withdraw our
objection.

Kind regards,
Geoff May

Chair,
Eton CAAC
















